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Pink Shirt Day is on Wednesday, February 26th.  Student 
Government leadership students is reaching out and asking 
for your support in helping raise awareness about the 
importance of this day in promoting inclusivity, respect 
and kindness within our school community. 

Pink Shirt Day is not just about wearing a pink shirt; it’s 
about standing up against bullying in all its forms, 
including homophobia and transphobia. 

 

Burnaby South Feminism Club is 
having a fundraiser to raise money to 
gift goats, chickens, plant seeds and 
more to women around the world!  
Donations will be made through 
Women for Women International, an 
organization that strives to empower 

and support women.  Donate on School Cash Online 
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/, or in person at 
lunchtimes near the Cafeteria.  Please help us reach our 
goal of $500.  The fundraiser will be running all of March.  

 

Attention Grads 

Valedictorian applications will 
be available on Monday, 
March 10th at the Main Office 
and are due back to the office 
on Monday, March 31st  

 

 

 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/


  

 

Want to become part of the Student Government family? 
We are now opening applications for Grade 11 to apply 
for next year! There are some requirements, such as you 
must be Grade 12 next year and must have at least one 
type of leadership experience. Interviews will be held in 
Ms Sandhu’s classroom (A102).  Interview times will be 
emailed to you. Application forms are due on March 
2nd, 11:59PM. 
 
 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attention ALL Grads! 

Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Tuesday, May 20th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you are 
participating in this event, please pay your School 
Activity Fee of $30 and your School Leaving 
Ceremony of $90.  The deadline to pay and order your 
Grad Gown is Friday, March 7th.  All fee payments 
must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Burnaby South Musical 
Theatre presents “The 
Spongebob Musical 
 
Burnaby South Musical 
Theatre presents “The 
Spongebob Musical”, 
March 6, 7 and 8, 2025 in 
the MJ Fox Theatre.   For 
more information and 
tickets, please click here 
 

 

Graduates of 2025: There’s still time to get your grad 
photos at Artona!  You will be included on the class 
composite if you are photographed by March 31st. 
Please book now by scanning the QR code or 
visiting artona.com/bookings 
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Cookie Decorating will 
take place on March 12th at lunchtime in the Cafeteria.  
To sign up, scan the QR code or visit  
 
 
 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/
https://cur8.com/26209/project/128138
http://artona.com/bookings


 

 
 

 
Wednesday, February 26th – Pink Shirt Day 
 
Wednesday, February 26th – Pascal, Cayley and Fermat 
Contest, Period 6 
 
Thursday, February 27th – Winter Formal Dance at the 
Metrotown Hilton, 6:30 – 9:30 pm 
 
Friday, February 28th – District Pro D Day – School 
Closed 
 
Thursday, March 6th, Friday, March 7th and Saturday, 
March 8th  - Spongebob Musical, MJ Fox Theatre 
 
Monday, March 10th – Valedictorian Applications 
available, Main Office 
 
Monday, March 17th – Friday, March 28th – Spring 
Break, School closed 
 
Monday, March 31st – School Re-opens 
 
Monday, March 31st – Valedictorian Applications due 
to the office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.” Benjamin Franklin 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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